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Hello Mark, 
  
As self-appointed class valedictorian, I wish to profusely thank you for evoking (or, is it 
“invoking”, since Trade Finance is shrouded by mystery) decades of knowledge and 
experience and packaging it into 18 hours of bite size chunks. 
  
Thanks to you we now know not to place bananas with any other fruit and that 
Bournemouth has one of the best beaches in the world; all things that will greatly enhance 
our individual Trade Finance journeys! 
  
On the real, though, thank you most sincerely for sharing your knowledge with us. We may 
not remember everything you taught but rest assured we are now better placed to identify 
trade finance opportunities and sound intelligent as we engage our clients. Stewart’s team 
can now get some much needed relief as we will only need them to interpret “incoterms”. 
  
Thanks for the time, thanks for the delivery, thanks for the understanding when we sought 
more clarity and most of all, thanks for managing to keep us all intrigued, I doubt you will 
be getting any emails from anyone asking you not to use certain jokes in the future. 
  
Our three days couldn’t have been put to better use! 
  
And as some of us continue to celebrate Manchester United’s qualification to the Champions 
League, we will do so in moderation as we spare a thought for all the Bournemouth fans. ☺ 
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